
To: ALL BUILDING RESIDENTS
From: PROSPECT AVENUE COALITION
Subject: FINAL MEETING

Bergen Passaic Long Term Acute Care Hospital is planning to build a 24-story 
acute-care hospital, dialysis center and adult day care on 4 lots in the middle 
of a residential area between Prospect and Summit Avenues and is applying 
for 14 variances.

This building will severely alter the integrity of our neighborhood by adding 
approximately 500-700 extra vehicles to our already crowded streets 
including a daily caravan of ambulettes, vans and cars dropping off patients 
and visitors. The plan includes 5 levels of underground garage parking which 
will accommodate only 45% of expected vehicular traffic.

Prospect Avenue Coalition is working to prevent the 2-year construction 
of this building and we need everyone’s support in this effort. We are 
asking everyone to attend the Tuesday, July 26th meeting at 6 p.m. in the 
auditorium on the 3rd floor of City Hall at 65 Central Avenue (at times the 
room is usually cold so bring a jacket or sweater).

This project affects all of us in the neighborhood! It will threaten our 
environment and quality of life. It will also diminish property values. The 
traffic and security concerns are real. We need your support now—a large 
turnout will send a message that this community really cares!

For more information:
visit: http://www.hackensacknow.org/index.php?topic=987.0

email: prospectavenuecoalition@yahoo.com


